Dear Parent or Carer,

As you may be aware, I am the proud owner of a Cocker Spaniel puppy called Weasley. I bought Weasley as a family pet to live with myself and my husband. In addition to him being our family pet I was very keen that he should spend some time in school and become part of the Lower Farm Academy family.

Cocker Spaniels are known to be extremely good with children, intelligent and easy to train. We will ensure that grooming is regular to lessen the impact of any shedding he might have. Weasley is trained to a bronze standard with the Kennel club and is currently undergoing his silver. The end result will be that he will be trained as a therapy dog within school and I am enjoying undertaking this with him. 
Weasley will start his visits to the school towards the end of November/beginning of December. He has already been in to visit when there have been no children to begin to acclimatise himself to the school. The introduction will be slow with only afternoon visits, during my time out of class, at first. When it is considered that Weasley and the children are ready they will be able to stroke him. 
Please look at the slip at the bottom of this letter and return it to school if your child is allergic to dogs or needs to be introduced to him slowly. If you do not inform school otherwise, we will assume you are happy for your child to stroke Weasley. We will let you know when we begin this.
What are the benefits of a school dog?

· A calming effect on pupils, particularly those with emotional needs

· Encouraging expression, participation and shared attention

· Fostering a sense of responsibility

· Improved behaviour, attendance and concentration, reduced stress and improved self-esteem

· Motivating pupils to think and to learn, as most children have a high level of   natural interest in, enthusiasm for, and enjoyment of animals

· Encouraging respect and thereby improving pupils’ relationships with each other, parents and teachers

· Teaching children to nurture and respect life

· Helping children build confidence in reading http://www.theguardian.com/education/2011/feb/28/dogs-listen-to-children-reading
How has school planned for this?

· A full risk assessment has been completed and will be available on our website

· All contact with children will be carefully supervised and children will not be left unsupervised with Weasley
· Weasley will be on a lead when he is not in Mrs Dales office.
· When not ‘working’, Weasley will be based in Mrs Dales office.
· No child will ever be made to interact directly with Weasley
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kind regards
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Mrs Dale
Deputy Head Teacher
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
School Dog 

Name of Child: _______________________________________________ 
Year group___________________ 

Please tick as applicable 

My child is allergic to dogs. I am happy for them to be in the same room but not touch the dog. 

My child is anxious around dogs and I would like them to be introduced to the dog slowly. 
Signature of parent/ carer  _______________________________________________ 

.


